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Subject: Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Lav,
Importance: High
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Good morning

| refer to the above draft proposed bye law and 1 want to add my full support of this proposal.

These lakes are soma of the most wondrous witd salmon and brown trout iakes in the World and are a hugs
contributor to our Tounism sector. However the management of the lakes and their catchment areas, particularly
the rivers and streams that provide the spawning bads for these species, are under significant threat from many

sources. Indeed the proposed Bye-Laws should also include these streams and rivers as they are the lifeblood of
future stocks of these species

Regards
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